
1M with Miss Costello 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Important information 
Sport is on Tuesdays and Fridays. 

Library is on Thursdays. 
 

1M have been great learners this term! We 
have continued learning about The Living 
World and even went on an excursion to 

Taronga Zoo. In Maths 1M have been 
involved in lots of number talks and maths 
investigations. Our writing unit this term has 

been around positive relationships, 
students have discussed our managing 
emotions, how to be a good friend and 

conflict resolution. 
 


